theblaze

TheBlaze Inc.

6301 Riverside Drive
Building One

Irving, TX 75039

Attn: Jim Calcaterra
jcalcaterra@thebiaze.com

RE: Certification of Compliance with Closed Captioning Reguirements
47 C.F.R. §79.1, et.al.; Second Quarter 2017

This is to certify that TheBlaze programming service {(and its high definition simulcast) are in compliance
with the applicable Federal Communications Commission requirements concerning Closed Captioning of
video programming (the “Closed Captioning Requirements”) C.F.R. §79.1(j}(2), for the second quarter of
2017, for the period of April 1, 2017 through June 31, 2017.

We will notify in the event this certification status changes.

| hereby certify that the forgoing statement of compliance is true and correct. Executed on this the 29th
day of June, 2017.
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SVP of Content and Programming




